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February 27, 2015

Audacious Divas
4500 S Four Mile Run Drive, Unit 432
Arlington, VA 22204

\
Dear Audacious Divas: q‘-w

On behalf of the board of directors of Breast Care for Washington we would like to thank
you for your generous contribution of $3000.00. Your support is critical for us to achieve
our mission to reduce breast cancer mortality in the greater Washington, D.C. area by
promoting access to breast cancer screening, diagnostics, and treatment to all women
regardless of their ability to pay.

Since we opened our doors in May of 2014 we have provided lifesaving screening and
diagnostic services to over 600 women. In this time we have diagnosed 5 cases of
cancer, all in patients that were without insurance. This rate of diagnosis is twice the
nationwide average. In addition, we are the first and only provider with 3D
mammography capability east of the Anacostia River.

Your support is allowing us to make a difference in the lives of medically underserved
women who need us most. We will continue to make a difference, one woman at a time.
For more information please visit our website www hreastearede ore and follow us on
Facebook and Twitter for future events, news and volunteer opportunities.

Sincerely,

B M\,MmL

yror soppark
Beth L. Beck, M.A., CHES Liz Davey, MBA

Co-Founder, President & CEO Vice President, Development & Communications
Breast Care for Washington

*Breast Care For Washington is a 501(c)(3) nonprofit organization. Your contribution is tax-
deductible to the extent allowed by law. No goods or services were provided in exchange for
your generous financial donation.
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